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OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Parties, 
 
Further to the decision of the Full Bench ([2020] FWCFB 5908) the Commission has prepared some 
draft variations to the Award to give effect to that decision. These are attached to this email. 
 
These proposals are put forward to assist in the consultation process and do not indicate a 
concluded view of the Commission. 
 
In relation to the Overtime for Shiftworkers matter at [40] –[44] of that decision the Commission 
would be assisted if the CFMMEU could provide its proposal to reflect this change to chambers and 
to other parties by 4.00pm Monday 30 November 2020 to assist in informing discussion on 
Wednesday. 
 
If the parties have had separate discussions to resolve any of these matters and/or have alternative 
proposals, the provision of these prior to the conference next Wednesday would be appreciated. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Simon Halstead 
Associate to Commissioner Bissett 
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